

McGuffey School District seeks to promote student activities and celebrate student achievement in newsletters and on the McGuffey School District website. The School District will not release any information without prior written consent from you as the parent or legal guardian. Please return this form to your child's homeroom teacher to indicate if your child's image, voice, video, work and/or full name may be used on the School District's website and publications. This permission will remain in effect throughout your child's educational experience at McGuffey School District. As a parent or legal guardian, you may withdraw your consent at any time by sending a written letter to the principal of your child's school. We look forward to highlighting your child's accomplishments in the future. Thank you for your cooperation.

Please check one of the following options:

name of our son/daughter to be published on the School District's website and approved digital and print publications.
□ I/We DO NOT GRANT permission for any photo/image, voice, video, work, and/or full name of our son/daughter to be published on the School District's website and approved digital and print publications.

Child's Name: (Please Print)	
Parent/ Guardian Name: (Please Print)	
Parent/ Guardian Signature:	Date:

Please return this form to the Homeroom Teacher.